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Status Report
1.
On April 17, 2003, in response to a Staff Motion dated March 31, 2003, Commission issued its Order Finding Necessity For Rulemaking.  The rulemaking is needed to expand the filing requirements for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (“CCN”) as set forth in what is now Commission rule 4 CSR 240-3.105.  

2.
The Staff prepared a draft of the proposed amended rule and presented it to the Commission in an Agenda session in December 2003, seeking permission to send it to the Department of Economic Development for its approval.  At that time, the Commission expressed reservations about the proposal and asked that it be withheld for further consideration and until such time as additional Staff personnel had time to consider its ramifications.

3.
On December 16, 2004, the Commission issued an Order directing the Staff to file, no later than February 1, 2005, a status report concerning this rulemaking.  

4.
The Staff plans to address anticipated changes to 4 CSR 240-3.105, along with proposed changes to two other rules---i.e., 4 CSR 240-3.130 and 3.135
 (Case Nos. EX-2003-0371 and EX-2003-0372, respectively)---in a series of collaborative meetings with interested utilities starting in March or April of this year.  The Staff has delayed these collaborative meetings because: 1) Staff resources that will be involved in these collaborative meetings have been deeply involved in cases with AmerenUE, KCPL Aquila and Empire, and with the Long-Term Energy Affordability Task Force; 2) the Staff was waiting for the results of the Commission's non-rate case working group, as they pertained to CCNs and territorial agreements; and 3) legislation had been moving forward in the last session that might have impacted territorial agreements and easement rights.  Legislation is being considered in the current session that might impact territorial agreements; however, the Staff anticipates that it will be able to address any changes that occur as a result of legislation, in the anticipated collaborative process. 
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� These two rules address applications for approval of electric service territorial agreements, petitions for designation of electric service territories, and applications for resolution of annexation-related disputes. 
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